
Stowupland Sports and Social Club 
 
With the development of the Village Hall and Social Club on the forefront of our minds it’s difficult to 
carry out any maintenance or decoration now until we have some idea when the development will 
take place, so please forgive me if the place looks a little tired of late only urgent repairs are being 
done now. 
 
Along with the revamp of the building looming we also have several new committee members 
joining the club including a new treasurer which will bring in new ideas.  
 
The weather has been horrendous which has had an impact on the football leading to postponement 
of many games throughout the winter which does affect the Social Club financially so hopefully the 
summer months coming up will help.    
 
Events coming up in May end of season awards and the Big 5 aside mid-June, ladies’ charity match 
and girls 5 aside tournament July plus a summer of cricket. 
 
Our aim is to open up more in the summer so people can enjoy a drink! 
 
Mark Dye 
Chairman 
 


